
 

  
  
Dear Graduate Students, 
  
On Monday and Tuesday, May 9 and 10, we will have a professional photographer to take 
your professional headshot at no cost to you.  If you are interested in having your photo taken 
for your resume, LinkedIn profile or other professional social media platform, please visit the 
Graduate Studies Office from 5:00-7:00 pm. We are located on the 4th floor of Haaren Hall, 
room 410. 
  
Snacks, coffee, tea and water will be available for you as well. 
  
In addition, students who participated in the Graduate Symposium as a presenter, please 
come to receive a gift for your achievement. 
  
Mayra Nieves, Director of the Graduate Student Success Center and International Education will 
be present to welcome you. 
  
Please RSVP here: https://forms.gle/oms5hAaobDzfs6KT8. 
  
  
Warm regards, 
  
Elsa-Sofia Morote  
  
 
Elsa-Sofia Morote 
Dean of Graduate Studies 
John Jay College of Criminal Justice 
  
  

 

TO: Graduate Studies Students 
 

FROM: Dr. Elsa-Sofia Morote, Dean of Graduate Studies 

DATE: May 5, 2022   

RE: Free Picture Taken for your resume and LinkedIn Profile/   


